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Dear Families of James Bay Community School, 

I am excited to inform you that our nine divisions are now confirmed.  Students will stay in 
their Welcoming Groups which will now be known as their Division/Classroom for the 2024 
2025 school year. 

We appreciated your patience and understanding as we awaited approval from the District 
to commence/transition into our Divisions for the school year. 

I look forward to this year as we continue to support your child in their learning 
together. Our team is excited and encouraged to continue the deep good work of learning 
and growing with our community of learners. 

Please note: 

Meet the Teacher is 4:30pm to 5:30pm on September 25th.  This is a time to see the 
classroom and meet the teacher and have your child show you their new learning 
space.  From 4pm to 7pm the James Bay Community Centre will be hosting their Open 
House and serving a hot dog & chips meal for $5 per person.  Greek on the Street will be 
here as another option for families to purchase. 

Parent/Guardian and Teacher Interviews will take place on Wednesday October 23 3pm to 
5:30pm AND Thursday October 24 1pm to 5:30pm.  This 15-minute interview will give time 
and space for you as the parent/guardian to connect with your child's teacher about your 
child's learning and social emotional needs. 

A final note to all our families, I am grateful to be the principal of this wonderful community 
of learning. 

With gratitude, 

Marla Margetts, Principal  

  

 



 

 

 

 

 


